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REQUEST:

Please provide copies of all customer notices showing the annual decoupling rate adjustment.

RESPONSE:
Please see “Bench Request 11-Attachment A” for the customer notice from September 2008 that describes the annual decoupling rate adjustment, which was filed at the same time as the Company’s annual PGA filings.  For 2009, the Company did not specifically address the Decoupling adjustment because the rate adjustment was a decrease to the typical residential customer of $0.02 per month.  This decrease was included in the proposed bill amount shown in the 2009 PGA customer notice (see Bench Request 11-Attachment B).

Please also see the following press releases:

2008 PGA/Decoupling Filing – “Bench Request 11-Attachment C”
2007 PGA/Decoupling Filing – “Bench Request 11-Attachment D”
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